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We are having some issues connecting to Banner Self-Service (SISWeb) from MySOU.  While
we are working on resolving the problem, you may log in directly at:

https://banweb.sou.edu/souprd/owa/twbkwbis.P_WWWLogin

Log in with your SOU ID or SOU network username and 6 character PIN. If you do not know
your PIN, you may answer the security questions to get in or submit a ticket requesting a
PIN reset.

We apologize for the inconvenience and hope to have the problem resolved soon.
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